
SKIN TESTING
COLE'S SALON & BARBERS

All New Clients will require a skin test before any
colour service, When booking your colour service
you will be asked firstly to pop-in for a skin test, It
will only take around 5 minutes and this needs to
be done no later then 48 hours before your actual  
colour service appointment.

Regular colour clients will be required to do a 6
monthly skin test.
A new skin test will be required if you change your
colour shade. Or there has been a change in
health or medication.

We are not insured to colour anyone's hair under
the age of 16.

If you have had COVID-19 or the vaccination
recently or a change in medication since your last
colour service please let your stylist know before
your appointment.
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If you are in any doubt as to whether you need a skin

test let your stylist know!


